
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF NEW BALTIMORE 

UPDATES TO THE COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 

 

Notice is hereby given that there will be a Public Hearing before the Town Board of the Town of 

New Baltimore on November 14, 2016 at 6:00 PM at the Town Hall, 3809 County Route 51, 

Hannacroix, New York to hear those members of the public who wish to be heard regarding 

zoning amendments to the Comprehensive Plan. 

 

 All persons wishing to be heard in favor or opposition will have such opportunity at the 

time and place stated above. 

 

By Order of the New Baltimore Town Board, 

Barbara M. Finke 

Town Clerk 

 


